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WORKING GROUP OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 
OEA/Ser.G


ON THE STRATEGIC VISION OF THE OAS
GT/VEOEA-63/14

5 May 2014

Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group of the Permanent Council on the Strategic Vision of the OAS, wishes to advise the delegations that the Working Group will hold its next meeting on Thursday, May 8, 2014, at 10:00 a.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room, to continue its consideration of the draft resolution “Strategic Vision of the Organization of American States” (GT/VEOEA-62/14 rev. 2)
The delegations are kindly requested to submit their comments and proposals by email to the committee secretary (gmoncayo@oas.org) 
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